
Broughton in Amounderness 

Parish Council 

NOTICE OF CASUAL VACANCY 

Notice is hereby given that two casual vacancies exist 
for the position of Councillor on Broughton Parish 

Council. 

Anyone interested in being considered for co-option 
is invited to register their interest with the Parish 

Clerk.  

Following registration, prospective candidates will be 
required to complete a brief application form. 

Completed applications must be submitted to the 
Parish Clerk no later than:  

Monday 9th June 2025 
 
 
The Parish Clerk  
476 Garstang Road 
Broughton 
Preston Email: Clerk@broughtonparishcouncil.org.uk 
PR3 5JB 
 
 

   
Signed…………………………………………… Dated: 19th May, 2025. 
Jessica Dibble – Parish Clerk  
 
 

NB: Applicants will only be considered for Co-option once they have completed the short 
application form and returned it to the Clerk. The application form is vital in ensuring you meet 

the eligibility criteria. 


